
 
Leader & Cabinet Office 

Phase II, Civic Centre, High Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW 
www.hillingdon.gov.uk 

 @hillingdon 

 
Caroline Russell AM 
City Hall 
Kamal Chunchie Way 
London 
E16 1ZE 
 
 
Ref: JB/rt 
 
 
30 April 2025 
 
 
Dear Ms Russell 
 
London Assembly (Plenary) 5 December 2024 – Motion 3.3 Blue Badge Theft 
 
In Cllr Edwards absence on holiday, this matter has been passed to me.  
 
I can confirm that Hillingdon Council fully supports this motion in respect of the ongoing 
problem of Blue Badge thefts. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Cllr Jonathan Bianco 
Deputy Leader of the Council 
Cabinet Member for Corporate Services & Property 
Northwood Hills Ward 
jbianco@hillingdon.gov.uk 
 

http://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/
mailto:iedwards@hillingdon.gov.uk

